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Sea View Walk, Murton

Proposed Site Layout

Planning July 2019 AR
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TOTAL SITE AREA - GROSS
= 4.64 Acres - 1.88 Hectares

DEVELOPABLE AREA - NETT
= 3.53 Acres - 1.43 Hectares

Existing trees to remain
where possible

Field access
via grasscrete
or similar

Bungalows plotted at
site entrance to enhance
the street scene.
Dual aspect bungalows
with additional windows
on key locations.

Approximate location of
existing NWL pipe and
easement. Exact location
to be determined

Proposed new Electric
sub-station

Proposed  Suds
pond

Bungalows plotted at
site entrance to enhance
the street scene.
Dual aspect bungalows
with additional windows
on key locations.

Approximate location
of existing overhead
cable and 15m offset.

Land to be
re-graded.
See engineers
drawing for
further details

Dropped kerb crossing
point with tactile paving

ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING POINT

Proposed 1.2m width
breedon gravel connecting
path through POS

M4(2) COMPLIANT PLOT*

Mowed grass path to
increase connectivity
to existing footpaths
and roads to the South

Mowed grass path
linked to adopted
footpath to
connect the North
to the South

PV panels updated & plot 29
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